
Kia ora e tewhānau,

My name is Fiona Glen and I am excited to be the new Learning
Support Coordinator based at Tawhai School. I am currently
transitioning frommy current position at Pomare School and will be
starting full-time at Tawhai Week 7, 25th November 2024.

I have over 20 years experience teaching in the Taita/Stokes Valley
area. As well as being an experienced classroom teacher, I also bring
with me skills I have gathered being an ORS special teacher for
students with neurodiversity, SENCO (Special Education Needs

Coordinator), Mentor Teacher and Reading Recovery & Early Literacy Support teacher. I am passionate
about tamariki having the opportunity to get what they need in order to be successful.

I am a proud Mum to two teenage girls, who will both be at Upper Hutt College next year. My girls keep
me busy as I uber them to their dance and gymnastics after school. I’ve just restarted an old hobby of
mine, lead lighting which I really enjoy and love to get away on family holidays in our wee pop-top
caravan.

As I transition into my new LSC role, I ammeeting with the amazing teaching team at Tawhai, making
connections and getting to know your tamariki. I’m really looking forward to getting to know whānau - if
you see me around, please feel free to introduce yourself or flick me an email if you would like to book in
a time to meet with me.

Ko te ahurei o te tamaiti arahia ō tātoumahi
“Let the uniqueness of the child guide our work”

Ngā mihi,

Fiona Glen
Learning Support Coordinator
Tawhai School
lsc@tawhai.school.nz
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